
DCM Chair Report for Area Assembly 
March 14, 2021 

 
At our January DCM committee meeting we began the meeting with introductions 
and district reports, recognizing 6 new District Committee Members.  Stephen S., 
Group Services Chair, shared with the meeting his committee’s objectives for anel 
71, urging the DCM’s to collaborate in improving the relevance of Group Services. 
He would like to see the DCM Planning Committee to create the agenda for a 
Group Services Committee.  I brought to the attention of the DCM’s that they 
have been asked to forgo reporting at the March Assembly, due to time 
constraints. I opened the floor for anyone to comment on this - the majority of 
those who shared felt it was important for DCM’s and GSR’s to report, but 
perhaps limit them by a timer.  I asked the DCM’s to think about a sharing session 
topic for the alt. Delegate to present at a future Assembly. We will revisit this at 
our next meeting, which will be held on Sunday, April 11, 2021. 
 
Nicholas B. 
Area 53 DCMC, Panel 71 


